
 

Draft resolution of The Scrutiny Committee held 3 March 2022 in relation to 

report CAB3342 

 

The committee agreed to move into an exempt session to consider the exempt 

appendix to the report before returning to the open session to debate the report 

further and to agree the following:  

RESOLVED:    

The committee agreed the following comments be passed to cabinet  

That: 

1. The report provides further clarification of the sequencing of key 

milestones, particularly referring to pages 55 and 71 of the 

report pack. 

2. Paragraph 4.5 be amended to reflect that the car park is not a 

free car park for people visiting local shops and businesses. 

3. That additional information be provided to set out a clearer, 

single summary of financial impacts 

4. Discussions are held with the University of Southampton 

regarding their plans for proactive engagement with residents of 

the district. 

5. That the importance of achievement of net zero be emphasised . 

6. To draw to the attention of the cabinet that this was a significant 

decision to take whilst some elements were still unknown. 

7. Cabinet consider all of the committee’s comments raised during 

discussion of the item. 

 

 


